
I  respectfully  call  on the authorities to Urging the authorities to ensure the Shi’a community have
immediate access to adequate housing and essential services such as food, clean drinking water and
health services.

I would like to urge them to provide the affected community with complete  information and engage in
genuine consultation with them on the terms and period of their current relocation to Sidoarjo.

I further urge the authorities to guarantee the rights of all those forcibly evicted to an effective remedy,
including access to justice and the right  to reparation including guarantees of  safe,  voluntary and
dignified return of the Shi’a community to their homes, compensation for the harm suffered including
damage and destruction of their homes, and guarantees of non-repetition; and.

I  lastly  call  on the  authorities  to  ensure  that  all  religious  minorities  are  protected and allowed to
practise their faith free from fear, intimidation and attack.
Sincerely yours,


